
In a hurry? Want your child to be
waiting at the door with belongings

all gathered and ready to go? 
We can do that!

 
Text your child's full name to 

678-764-9665 
when you're five minutes away. 

You'll have your Kiddo-To-Go!
Sorry...no fries with that. :) 

Tuition is due in full each month
regardless of attendance.
Tuition is not prorated for

absences of any duration or
cause. Payments are processed

on the first and third Friday of
each month according to your

Parent Agreement.

TUITION
Park in the back parking lot by the gym.

Pick up is at the gym door.

Late pick ups after 6:30 pm are
$2/minute/child.

PICK UP  PROCEDURE

Please make sure we are aware of any 
allergies. We sometimes serve snacks 

with milk, peanuts, etc. and are happy to 
provide alternate snacks as needed.

-  
If your child needs an inhaler, Epi-pen, or 
other emergency meds, we need one to 
keep on hand as we don't have access 
to the school nurse's office after hours.

ALLERGIESITEMS FROM 
HOME

Please do not send your child to 
GASP! with anything from home that 
is important to you. We have lots of 
supplies and planned activities so 

children don't have to bring anything 
that parents don't want to be lost or 

shared with other children.

GASP! STAFF
Chattahoochee Site Director: 

Salvador Espino - Sal@GASP-ga.com - 678-764-9665
 

Corporate Office:
Brandi Sims - Brandi@GASP-ga.com - 770-318-7848

-
Co-Founders:

Sharon Foster - Sharon@GASP-ga.com       Debbie Peters - Debbie@GASP-ga.com

 
ORIENTATION INFO 

Chattahoochee Elementary
Until further notice, masks are required for all students, parents, and staff


